The Craft Box

The Thrift Store for Crafters

News & Happenings

April 2014

Shop News:

SOUTH GOLDEN ROAD CONSTRUCTION: It's finished!!!! The paving was completed this past week, so getting to the Box shouldn't be as slow and irritating as it's been for the past 8 months. No more closed road! No more dirt bump and grind road! And we want to celebrate! We'll be having and cake and celebratory drinks on Saturday, April 12th. Stop by and raise a glass with us.

EASTER KITS! We're excited to offer an Craft Box Exclusive Bunny and basket kit for you! Our designers have come up with a really cute and easy idea for you for quick and simple Easter gift ideas. Everything's been cut or punched, main adhesive is already in place, and there are pictorial directions to follow. One complete kit (bunny and basket) is \$3.99; the basket kit is \$1.99. Save by purchasing in quantities of 3! Bunny & Basket kit: 3 for \$10.00; Basket only kit: 6 for \$10.99. The basket is 3x3x2.5. We have limited quantities, but can add more to our supplies, depending on demand. If you want multiple quantities, please contact us so we can get those packs together for you.



Class News:

Class calendar for this month:

-<u>Faux Quilt Card</u>: Shooting Star block. Saturday, 4/12, 1:00—2:30 p.m. 2 cards for \$10.

We'd be happy to help you find instructors and other classes, so if you're looking, please let us know or check our Local Happenings board.



Charity of the Month: Foothills Animal Shelter

Last year we donated a bunch of fleece cat toys, crocheted and knitted squares and lap-size fleece blankets, and we'd like to try again this year.

If you like to knit or crochet, we're collecting 18x18—24x24 knitted or crocheted squares for the kitties. We've got bits and pieces of yarn for you to use. Just let us know and we'll give you a bag.

The Foothills Animal Shelter also has a <u>wish list</u> of supplies that aren't craft-related. Check out their list and see if you can help.

Drop-off deadline is April 30th.

Drop-Off Guidelines and Status Updates:

Some of you may have noticed a Stop sign on our front door the last week of March. We're thrilled that you are bringing items in—we're now dealing with limited area to hold and process these items. So, sometimes, we may have to stop accepting items for a week or so until we can get caught up. We will try to update our website's calendar if we're in a "suspended" state. However, we ask that you call us if you're bringing in 3 or more boxes. Your inventory helps us—and we want to make sure things don't get misplaced, so we can get those items out as quickly as possible.

All boxes, bags, containers and loose items need your name labeled/taped on them. You can do it when you drop them off or before you come in.

We cannot give back to you just the items that we are not choosing to purchase for resale, nor will we provide an itemized breakdown of our offer. If you are not satisfied with our offer, we will return everything to you.

Any offers under \$10 will be compensated as store credit. If you're a repeat contributor, please 1 drop off per month! We want to keep up!

To remove your name from our mailing list, please <u>click here</u>.

Questions or comments? E-mail us at <u>thecraftboxgolden@gmail.com</u> or call 303-279-1069.

We're located at 15750 South Golden Road, Unit G, Golden, CO 80401 (between Moss & Nile Streets)

Our store hours are 10:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m., Tuesday through Saturday.

Our website is: www.craftboxgolden.com